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OFFICIAL 

 

Hi all  

Thank you very much for the active engagement and excellent contributions at the third HSBI working 

group meeting last week.  

 

I am very pleased to advise that the updated drafts for all five HSBI guides were uploaded to the WCPFC 

site on Friday 8 August. We have also cleared the draft chairs summary report for the working group 

meeting on 7 August which is available at the link below.  

Third Meeting of HSBI WG | WCPFC Meetings 

 

The revised HSBI guides are available on the page for meeting 3 and labelled as rev1.  

Third Meeting of HSBI WG | WCPFC Meetings 

 

As discussed in the meeting, we are aiming to compile all feedback into final draft guides that will be 

uploaded to the TCC21 page during the first week of September. To help meet these timelines, can you 

please review the draft guides and share any further feedback with us by Friday 29 August? 

 

All CCMs will still have opportunity for further comment at TCC21. The HSBI guides are on the formal 

agenda for consideration and the working group can meet again in the margins of TCC21 as needed.  

 

Many thanks to the WCPFC secretariat for the excellent support throughout this process.  

 

Kind regards, 

Dave  

 
David Power  

Senior Manager 
Foreign Compliance Policy 
Australian Fisheries Management Authority  

02 6225 5330 | david.power@afma.gov.au    

 
 


